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Mr Russell Pigg
General Manager
Shoalhaven City Council
PO Box 42

NOWRA NSW 2541

Dear Mr Pigg

Planning Proposal for Goodland Road Woollamia No. PP_2011_SHOAL_005_00 —
Gateway Determination extension

| refer to your request on 5 December 2012 seeking an extension of time to complete the
Planning Proposal No. PP_2011_SHOAL_005_00 to resolve uncertainty in relation to the
development potential of Goodland Road, Woollamia.

| have determined as the delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, in
accordance with section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to
grant Council an extension of 12 months, corresponding to the 31 December 2013 to
complete the Planning Proposal.

Council's request for the Department to draft and finalise the Local Environmental Plan
should be made six weeks prior to the projected publication date.

Council will need to submit to the Department a revised project plan which outlines the
anticipated key steps and dates for achieving the extended planning proposal deadline.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Ms Lisa Kennedy,
Environmental Planner of the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s Southern Region
on 4224 9457.
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